

Brickhill Lower School

"Building a better future for your child"

NEWSLETTER 30th June 2017

A message from the head.....

Parking has once again been an issue this week. We are aware that parking outside school, even in normal circumstances is limited, but with the site work now ongoing we have more than the usual number of cars parked on the road. We have received complaints from our neighbours on Dove Road due to parents/carers parking inconsiderately, even when they have been asked to move to allow the home owners onto their property, the drivers have not been polite in their response. We have advised the local residents to inform the police if their driveways are being blocked. Always adhere to the road markings for everyone's safety and especially **DO NOT** block driveways. Thank you.

Unfortunately we have been advised by Price & Buckland that the PE tops and extra ties will not be delivered to us before the end of the Summer term. If you wish to place an order to there are forms available from the office. Current children are able to wear their blue PE tops in September in the mean time. We have been asked about pinafore dresses for girls and can confirm that these are still part of the uniform. Also green check dresses for girls can be worn next Spring and Summer terms but we are asking that **all** children come back in shirt and tie in September, as we are hoping to have a photographer in school to update our website.

On Tuesday Mrs Percival's recorder group performed beautifully to their parents to show how far they have progressed this term.

Thursday saw Owls invite their parents in to watch their assembly on the Great Fire of London. It was lovely to see so many parents/grandparents attend.

Debbie Wilson Headteacher

REMINDER

Can all adults and children please dismount bikes and scooters when coming on to the school site. Now that the Waveney Green entrance has been reduced in size there is a health and safety risk to everyone.

Lunchtime Golden Table

This month's Golden Table was for Key Stage 2 children. Well done to Viyami, Leyland, William and Adiya from Year 3 and Louis, Mason, Sara and Kevin from Year 4 who all enjoyed their lunch served to them on Thursday. They were all picked as they have been 'good to be green' all term.

Golden Book children for last week		
Quinn and Zain		
Lillie and Reon		
All the children in Year 1 for their fantastic behaviour at Woburn Safari Park, especially in the heat!		
Megan and Maya		
Jack, Calvin, George and Mandisa		
All the children in Year 3 for working together to perform in the assembly and at The Sing On concert		
Jessica, Louis and Thakini		
Sarah, Charlotte and Hattie		

Well done & keep up the good work.



On Thursday **Chaffinches** and **Skylarks** had a mufti day as a reward for filling their cube jars.

Well done to all the Year 1 children!

Sports Day Tuesday 4th July at 1pm

You will have received a letter this week informing you of your child's team colour for Sports Day. If you have any queries please do contact your child's class teacher. We will advise you if there is a change to the date (alternative Thursday 6th July at 1pm) as soon as possible, if the weather does not permit us to go ahead. The PTA will be selling refreshments and ice lollies during the afternoon, so don't forget your money!

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY			
Mon 3rd	12.30-1.00 3.30-4.30	Lego Cards Club Bedford Ladies Girls Football	
Tues 4th	1.00-3.25	Sports Day	
Weds 5th	9.00-12.00 3.30-4.30 3.30-4.15	Transfer Day Change4Life Club (last one) Homework Club (last one)	
Thurs 6th	9.05 12.30-1.00 1.00-3.25	Class Assembly Swans Y3 Streetdance Sports Day (If wet Tuesday)	
Fri 7th	12.30-1.00 12.30-1.00 3.30-4.30 5pm	Y4 Volleyball Club Dance Club Falcons Gym Club (last one) Year 3 Sleepover	